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Dear Heidelberg Alumni of Montreal:

In continuing our commitment to making Heidelberg Alumni of Canada (HACA) a
successful association, we would like to organize a fifth alumni reunion for those of you
living in the Montreal area.

At the last reunion, some of you suggested to get together for dinner and drinks, where
we will have the opportunity to see old friends again as well as introduce new alumni to
one another, and talk about the good old days in Heidelberg. We also hope to discuss
future program planning for the Montreal Chapter of HACA and to tell you about the
three new HACA chapters in Toronto, Vancouver and Edmonton. Some of you might also
be interested in hearing how we celebrated the University’s 625" anniversary during the
festival week in Heidelberg this past June.

| would therefore like to invite you to join us at the restaurant Guido and Angelina, 690
Sainte-Catherine Street West, Montreal, QC H3B 1B9 (Subway: Station McGill) on
Thursday, November 17“‘, 2011 at 06:30 PM.

Please feel free to bring your partner. | look forward to you joining me at such short

notice. Please confirm your attendance. Thank you very much.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr Mo Klinkert
HACA President
HACA Regional Chair, Montreal



